HENRY WERNER
MEN STUDENTS' ADVISER

10-20-44

Dear Phog

Jam indust Borry &

regleted this. I had thought

reg wife was welleding my

donature from K.U. with her.

Found out last night the gave

ten dollars as her contribution

so here is mine with apologies

Sincerely.

Fritz W.

Williams & Wilkins, Publishers, Baltimore, Md.

Doar Sirs:

I desire to order one copy of THE PHYSIOLOGICAL BASIS OF MEDICAL PRACTICE, Second Edition (or later) by Charles Herbert Best and Norman Burke Taylor. Since I do not know your school price on this text I will appreciate it if you will mail it to me together with your statement, and I will send you my check by return mail.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coch. Williams & Wilkins Co., Publishers, Mt. Royal and Guilford Ave., Baltimore 2, Md.

Dear Sirs:

Thank you for your promptness in filling our order for one copy of Best & Taylor, PHYSIOLOGY. I am enclosing a money order for \$9.00 in payment of your invoice No. 17650.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

Eno.

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF BAND AND ORCHESTRA

Oct. 15, 1944

Thurs. - Och. 19 10:30 am.

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director Dept. of Physical Education Head Basket Ball Coach University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

This will introduce Bob Lasnier, the young man whom I called you about regarding his foot difficulty.

Anything you can do for him will be more than just appreciated.

Yours very sincerely,

irector, Band and Orchestra

Russell L. Wiley

Mr. Herbert E. Wiebe, Dean of Men, Bethel College, Newton, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Wiebe:

I am happy to enclose the typed copy of notes that were taken at the Recreation Institute held here last May. I trust you will find them useful to you in your work at Bethel College.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA:AH Enc.

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

BETHEL COLLEGE

NORTH NEWTON, KANSAS

DEAN OF MEN

Dr. Forest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen;

I received your letter with the returned check. I am sorry that I had not noticed the error on the check, but I am enclosing another one which I believe you will find OK. Thankyou very kindly. I will be looking for the material on the Recreational Conference.

Sincerely yours,

Herbert E. Wiebe

Dean of Men

Mr. E. L. Winn, Winn-Senter Construction Co., 430 Railway Exchange Bldg., Kansas City, Mo.

Dear Larry:

I am glad to follow your suggestion, and we are mailing Larry, Jr., a copy of our Rebounds. We are putting him on our permanent mailing list.

With all good wishes to you and yours, I am

Very sincerely yours,

FCA:AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

Winn-Senter Construction Co.

BUILDING CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERING

> 430 RAILWAY EXCHANGE BUILDING PHONE HARRISON 7709

Kansas City, Mo.



September 30, 1944

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear 'Doc':

Received your note along with two issues of the JAYHAWK REBOUNDS.

I have always known that you could sway the masses with your inimitable rhetoric but did not know that you were a literary genius as well. I know that this takes a lot of work on your part but it is certainly a splendid thing to do for the boys overseas and I know that it is greatly appreciated as anyone reading the REBOUNDS appreciates the time and thought that you have given to them for the purpose of keeping our boys overseas thoroughly informed - and from their top master particularly, 'Phog' Allen.

Larry would like very much to be on the receiving end of these REBOUNDS and if it is not too much trouble would you kindly put him on your mailing list? His address is 4517 Roanoke Pkwy.

With very best wishes to you and Mrs. Allen, I remain

Yours very truly

F. L. Winn